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February 20, 2024

To: Morgan County Drainage Board

Re: Hilldale Cemetery Ditch Two-Stage Reconstruction

I have reviewed the following items:

Advertising dates of January 9 & 26, 2024 in the Reporter Times and January 11, 2024
in the Correspondent.

e Bids were submitted and verified prior to 8:30 am on February 5, 2024.

e Bids were open by the Anne Cowgur, Morgan County Attorney during the February 5,
2024 Drainage Board Meeting and taken under advisement.

e Joe Miller, Banning Engineering completed an Itemized Bid Tabulation on February 5,
2024. Two bids were submitted; Jerry Aigner Construction for the sum of $ 289,850.00
and R.L. Vuckson Excavating for the sum of § 1,520,770.00.

Upon review of the above items both bids meet all the requirements of IC 36-9-27. After said review, it
is my recommendation that the Morgan County Drainage Board accept the bid from Jerry Aigner
Construction for sum of $ 289,850.00.

Sincerely,

Terry wﬂo&@\
Morgan Counfy Surveyor



